
February 13, 2019 

 

Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction 

Sean Murphy, Committee Assistant 

sean.murphy@oregonlegislature.gov  

 

To the Committee, 

 

I want to stand strongly against of HB2020, asking for : 

 
Establishment of  Carbon Policy Office within  
Oregon Department of Administrative Services and  
directs Director of Carbon Policy Office to adopt Oregon Climate Action Program by rule 

 

If government operates at the consent of the governed, as I have been taught, this member of the 

governed does not offer consent. I happen to like carbon because it is the food of our plant-based food.. 

I would like to keep the fruits of my production, if you don’t mind. The fat, juicy fruit grown better with 

carbon dioxide. 

 

 

I strongly stand in OPPOSITION of this HB2020. 

 

Best Regards, 

Karen Darnell 

HD18, SD9 


